West 7th [ Fort Road Federation
882 Weast Tth Streat, Suite 6

Saint Paul, MM 55102
651.298.5500
www.FortRoadFederation.org

April 1, 2021

Jeff Fischbach

Department of Safety and Inspections
City of Saint Paul

Saint Paul, MM 55102
jeffrey.fischbach@ecistpaul.mn.us

Subject: Waiving 45-day Notice Peried for Public Hearing for Mucci’s ltalian extension of liquer
license

Dear Mr. Fischbach,

The West 7th / Fort Road Federation Board heard and approved a request from Tim Niver to
walve the 45-day notice period for the public hearing for Mucel's extension of services liquar
license for their patio.

Tim's proposal for the patio included approximately 1,000 square feet of patio space, a privacy
fence, ADA entrance and restroom addition to the building, about 10 tables outside,
landscaping, and moving mechanicals to the roof of the building.

Thank you far the opportunity to weigh in on this matter. If you have any questions, please
contact our Executive Director, Emily Northey, at 651.298.5599 or emilyi@fortroadfederation.org.

Thank you,

&mily Northey
Emily Northey
Executive Director and Community Organizer

Co! Tim Miver, Qwner
Ashlay Skarda, City of Saint Paul DS
Councilmember Moacker, City of Saint Paul

The Forf Road Federation coordinates participation in advocacy and planning and builds community
connections for the residents, businesses, and nonprofit organizations of the West 7th neighborhood so that it
is a place where people wan! lo live, wark, and play,
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